Westinghouse
Atomic Power Division
P. 0. Box 355
Pittsburgh 30,

September 20, 1962

Mr. Richard Cunningham

Division of Licensing and Regulation

U. 8. Atomic Energy Commission

Washington 25, D. C. Laz ‘;‘19 Copy

Subject: Docket 50-22
Dear Mr. Cunningham:

In conjunction with Phase I of the retirement of the Westinghouse
Testing Reactor as described in letter of May 8, 1962 (TR-2; Docket 50-22)
to Mr. Robert Lowenstein from Mr. J. W. Simpson and letter of August 17,
1962 to Mr. J. M. Yadon from Mr. E. R. Price (Docket No. 50-22: DL&R: ERF),
wve are retiring the three basins which were used to contain water after
the incident of April 3, 1960.

The attached Proposal presents our recommended plan.

Very truly yours,
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